
PUBLIC NOTICE 

UNITED STATES OLYMPIC COMMITTEE 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION 

FOR RECOGNITION 

AS THE NATIONAL GOVERNING BODY  

FOR THE SPORT OF CANOE/KAYAK 

 

APPLICATION OF AMERICAN CANOE ASSOCIATION 

This serves as public notice pursuant to Section 220521(b) of the Ted Stevens Olympic and Amateur 

Sports Act and Section 8.19 of the USOC Bylaws that the United States Olympic Committee ("USOC") will 

hold two public hearings to consider an application for recognition as the National Governing Body for 

the sport of Canoe/Kayak and for membership in the USOC as an Olympic Sport Organization.  An 

application has been submitted by one organization, American Canoe Association.  

A copy of the application and Bylaws for American Canoe Association will be posted on TeamUSA.org as 

soon as possible. The application and Bylaws will be considered at the public hearings. 

The first public hearing will be held on Thursday, June 29, 2017, from 2:00 pm - 3:30 pm (MT) at the 

United States Olympic Committee Headquarters, 27 South Tejon Street, Colorado Springs, CO 80903 in 

the Los Angeles Conference Room.   

A second public hearing will be scheduled and noticed at a later time.  

Individuals may participate in the hearing in person or by conference call.  Individuals who would like to 

participate by conference call can do so by dialing toll free (888) 431-3598, access code 1344069.  

Individuals may also comment in writing by submitting such comments via e-mail to 

hannah.curley@usoc.org.  

Any individual seeking information concerning the application or Bylaws may do so by contacting Rick 

Adams, USOC Chief of NGB Organizational Development at (719) 866-4138. 

mailto:hannah.curley@usoc.org

